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> = WHAT'S INSIDE

September Disciples of the Month
Parent/Teacher Conferences

STAR Track After School Tutoring |
2021-22 School Calendar Link
Academic progress

School Mask Recommendations
Reminders from our teachers

Class Challenge - ICE CREAM PARTY
OLLRCS Shirt Orders

A Message from Home and School
Student Council speeches/positions

AR« Fal Field Trips
September N\ ¢ Welcome Mrs. Husk - OLLRCS Bus

Disciples of the Month | KNS Things students can work on at home
Congratulations to our September \ 3 | N Upcoming Dates
Disciples of the Month. % Message from Principal
Pre-K Kaitlyn Korbinski ' ‘ Sl
K- Wyatt Brown
1st- Delaney Gerdes
2/3- Jase Fullmer
4/5- Vera Laorden

6/7/8- Abbey Bosel

Students were chosen for their Christian
7 behavior, showing loving, gentle, and
7 virtuous acts of kindness. Disciples of the
“ Month all received certificates and were
reated to a personal pizza from Buccilli's on
Tuesday, Oct. 5th. :
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Principal's Newsletter

_2021 -22 School Calendar Link
Academic Progress

e Family Portal I
e Student
e Grades

= PreK: abawek@olircs.org
= K: kpacella@ollrcs.org
11 = 1st Grade: rkruse@ollrcs.org
A rentlTeachef » 2nd/3rd: ksmith@ollrcs.org
y Pa ces = 3rd-5th: akoupal@olircs.org
Caneren = 6th-8th: amckuen@olircs.org
Monday, » Office staff: ollsc@ollrcs.org

oct. 11tht ~ Principal: mjohnson@ollrcs.org
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Mask gmdence from CMDHD, MMDHD, DHD#10 &

MDHHS
Below is the latest update on mask recommendations from the
I¥ health department. Attached are two documents:

MI Safer School Guidance Link

a mask full time while in the building and there isan |

department.
7} NOTE: Our Lady of the Lake Regional Catholic School recommends all
staff, volunteers, and students wear masks full time. It is your choice
whether or not you/your child wear a mask. If you wish for your child to
wear a mask full time, please email your child's teacher. Teachers will ,
be happy to remind and encourage your child to wear it consistantly.

required to quarantine for the 14 days by the health ‘


https://drive.google.com/file/d/1GwAJUADAR5aRrH4T5SXF6yKD1k1j6pdY/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1oQxZYnCwrp6qQdi_-cC11tXJibHIhfJ5/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/13s7nTg5RIgvaB2tTZua2yPCZC1e19GA8/view?usp=sharing

-
\

4 OUR 50/50 TICKET SELLING CHALLENGE IS UNDERWAY.

THE CLASSES ARE CLOSE, BUT THE WINNING CLASs L Laliolb =

WILL RECEIVE AN ICE CREAM SUNDAE PARTY. THE Shirt Orders

|RUNNER UP CLASS WILL RECEIVE A SMALLER ICE CREAM

CUP PARTY. ALL SOLD TICKETS NEED TO BE TURNED IN Back by popular demand,
BY OCTOBER 20TH TO BE COUNTED FOR THE CLASS OLLRCS will be ordering more

CHALLENGE. WE WILL HOLD A SECOND CONTEST AND § shirtssoon. Watch for a shirt
PARTY IN NOVEMBER. THANK YOU TO OUR GENEROUS forder form to be sent home next

DONOR FOR SPONSORING THE ICE CREAM PARTIES! week. Orders due Oct. 29 and

' T TR b T AR T T s they will arrive around
N Thanksgiving time.
Thank you McNeill Graphics!"
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1. Send out your 3 donation letters

2. SELL 50/50 TICKETS

3. Use Amazon Smile for all your purchases
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https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0F4DA8A72DA1FBC16-2021
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0F4DA8A72DA1FBC16-2021
https://www.aboutamazon.com/news/community/how-to-sign-up-for-amazonsmile
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1n1XG20ETAdQui9K3eRxtM4kt-aWguZO4/view?usp=sharing

" Fall Field Trips

44 * PreK- Bart's Fruit Market - It was a blast!

ﬂ“ e Kindergarten & 1st grade - Fleming Farms pumpkin

‘ patch in Gaylord - Oct. 15th. Depart at 8:45am and

{ arrive back to school around 1:30pm.

¥ . 2nd-8th grades - Fleming Farms Pumpkin Patch in
Gaylord - Oct. 22. Depart at 8:45, arrive back to
school at 1:30pm.

PERMISSION SLIPS MUST BE TURNED IN TO ATTEND!

All students may dress down the day of their
scheduled field trip & please pack a sack lunch!
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Dear OLLRCS Parents,

What an incredible start to our school year!
So far, everything has been running smooth
thanks to our amazing volunteers and
dedicated staff. | hope all of you are able to
make it to our parent/teacher conference
night Monday, October, 11th from 3:30-6:30.
Please read the information about
conferences on the first page of this
newsletter. If attending conferences, |
encourage parents to visit the Home and
School Committee table to see how you can
help OLLRCS and earn service hours. Our
secretary, Jessica, will also be available to help
4th-8th grade parents view their child's
grades with our on-line grading system
through FACTS and answer any other
questions you may have. If you are not able
to attend conferences Oct. 11th, you may
reqguest a phone appointment with your
child's teacher or email them at any time.
Thank you for your support of OLLRCS. The
amazing progress we are seeing in our
students would not be possible without your
support and partnership with OLLRCS!

May God continue to keep our OLLRCS
community safe & healthy,

Michelle L. Johnson

OLLRCS Principal



https://www.ollrcs.org/school/

